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Cooley Dickinson Welcomes Everett Lamm, MD, FAAP,  

as Cooley Dickinson Medical Group Medical Director 
 

 

On March 23, 2023, Cooley Dickinson Hospital announced that Everett Lamm, MD, FAAP, will join Cooley Dickinson as 

Medical Director for the Cooley Dickinson Medical Group (CDMG). Dr. Lamm joined CDMG on March 28, 2023. 

A pediatrician by training, Dr. Lamm comes to Cooley Dickinson 

from KidsVax, based in Concord, NH, where he served as the Vice 

President and Chief Medical Officer. While there, he helped lead 

the organization to expand its national footprint through 

consulting, funding, and administrative services that support vital 

statewide public health programs which enhance access to care, 

improve patient outcomes, and reduce healthcare costs. 

Dr. Lamm has broad community and ambulatory care experience. 

He has developed, grown, and worked closely with multi- 

disciplinary clinical teams in federally qualified health centers as 

Chief Medical Officer of the Berkshire’s county-wide Community 

Health Programs and as Vice President of Clinical Affairs for Fair 

Haven Community Health Care in New Haven, CT, where he 

collaborated with Yale New Haven Health to equitably expand care 

delivery. 

 

Previously, as a pediatrician on New Hampshire’s Seacoast, New Hampshire Magazine readers voted him a perennial 

“Top Doctor in Pediatrics.” He looks forward to practicing with the Sugarloaf Pediatrics’ team on his arrival. 

Dr. Lamm attended the University of Vermont College of Medicine and completed his residency in pediatrics at the 

University of Vermont Children’s Hospital. He will receive a Master of Health Care Delivery Science from Dartmouth 

College in August 2023. 

Passionate about immunizations, he serves as the Commissioner of Health’s appointee on the MA Vaccine Purchasing 

Advisory Council (MVPAC) and co-chairs the Immunization Initiative Advisory Committee of the Massachusetts Chapter, 

American Academy of Pediatrics. 

In his new role at Cooley Dickinson, Dr. Lamm will partner with local and Mass General Brigham Medical Group clinical 

and administrative leaders to refine policies and practices that enhance and expand accessible, high quality, affordable 

primary and specialty care for Cooley Dickinson’s patients and communities. Among his top priorities, Dr. Lamm 

envisions working closely with clinicians and staff to address issues of well-being. 


